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      26 MARCH 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Members and Bonanza Guests, 
 
Following the President's address to the Nation yesterday, we have made updates to our 
operating guidelines which were published on 18 March in order to comply with legislation. Please note 
the following: 
 

• Due to the legislation passed yesterday, the restaurant will be serving takeaway pizza only. 

• All pizza's are served as takeaways, if you do opt to eat at Bonanza, please do so following the 
social distancing guidelines as per 18 March communication. 

• Cool drinks, tea, coffee, beer and wine can be purchased from the pro shop on a takeaway basis - 
no spirits will be sold. 

• The pro shop will operate from 06:00 to 18:00. The pizza takeaway service will operate from 11:00 to 
19:00. 

• The K2 Challenge Cup, Masterpower Match Play tournament and Trophy events have created great 
comradery between Members and some exciting competition. However it would not be fair on those 
practising self-isolation to be excluded, especially in the order of merit scenario's. These events are 
suspended until further notice. 

• Normal Saturday competitions and Super 7 par 3 competitions will continue. As per 18 March 
guidelines, no prize giving will take place. 

• Sanitization of all clubhouse areas, the caddy area and golf carts continue to be intense and 
frequent. 

 

No doubt, we are operating in a time which is difficult for all. Once again we must emphasize that 
Bonanza is here to support you. Our facility provides you with a wide open, low-risk space in which to 
relieve some of the stress during this testing time. Apart from golf, we will be publishing 3 different 
walking routes should you and your family wish to break away and get some exercise with fresh air and 
scenic views. 
 
As previously mentioned, the circumstances are very dynamic and we will keep you updated with any 
further developments.  
 
 
Keep safe, keep healthy. 
 
Charles Jerrard 
Bonanza Golf Course – Director of Golf 
www.bonanzagolfcourse.com | charlesj@bonanzagolfcourse.com  
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